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THE BOBCAT CRY 
 
February 12, 2021                      Issue Number: 18 
 
MONDAY EARLY DISMISSAL 
Due to a building usage need, school will be dismissed at 11:35 this 
Monday the 15th.   
  
 
PARENT TEACHER CONFERENCE 
Parent Teacher Conferences will be on Thursday the 18th.  Sign-up sheets 
were sent home.  We tried to align parent-teacher meeting times as best as 
we could.   
 
YEARBOOK SPACE: 
Parents or Grandparents of Seniors: We wanted to let you know that there 
is an opportunity to purchase a space in our yearbook to honor your 
graduate for 2020.  If you would like more information, please contact a 
yearbook member or Mrs. LaFlamme. 
 
TUITION PAYMENTS 
Monthly tuition payments are due on the 15th of each month.  If you are 
paying with your tax refund, payments are due by April 20th.  Tuition bills 
will be sent out this week. Thanks! 
 
SHOPWITHSCRIP.COM FUNDRAISER 
We now have Old Navy scrip cards available for 
those who purchase uniforms through Old Navy.  They 
offer 14% back to the school!!  We keep many other 
gift cards on hand, so we can fill your order promptly. 
Otherwise, we place the order on Mondays and have it by Thursday. There 
are reloadable cards and E-scrip that can be printed out as soon as you 
order! These cards are great gifts on special occasions! Give it a try!! 
Contact Kathy V. with questions! 
 
FAMILY FARE RECEIPTS 
We will continue to collect Family Fare receipts.  We have $98,091! 
Only $51,909 to go!! Thank you for helping us raise $1000 for our  
school! 
 
 

 

Email:  mbsbobcats@gmail.com 
Phone:  (906) 387-3041 

Upcoming Events 
Feb. 13 Bball at Mplwd (11:15) 
 16 Bball at Ojibwe (5:00pm) 

18 Parent Teacher Meeting 
19 No School/Teacher In-service 
 Bball at Mack Island (1:00pm) 

 
 

Verse of the Month: 
 
 
 
“The steadfast love of the Lord never ceases; 
his mercies never come to an end; they are 
new every morning; great is your faithfulness.” 
 
          - Lamentations 3:22-23 
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BOBCAT SPORTS 
 
First game of the year was played 
yesterday in Paradise.  Great way 
to start the season, and we went 
away with a win! Undefeated at 1-
0!  Bobcats will be traveling to 
Maplewood tomorrow to take on 
Beaver Island at 11:15 AM. 
 
Many things look different this year 
for basketball season. Most schools 
are allowing 2 fans per athlete 
and everyone needs to wear masks 
from athletes to spectators.  
Maplewood however is allowing 
more than 2 fans per athlete 
though so you can plan 
accordingly.  
 
            
 
 
 
 

 


